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July/August Monthly Report 

 

The month of June went by smoothly. Sill receiving Water Assistant Applications 

and sending them to Public Assistance on Friday’s. I’ve been keeping myself busy 

in the office with scanning Resolutions and Ordinances from the previous years. I 

have court on September 22, 2023, I must be in-person at court in Anchorage. I 

would like to request from the Council and Staff if I can fill out a leave request for 

2 and a  half months, if possible, I could return to work before and/or  after 

Christmas.  I am required to serve 80 days. Other than that, everything has been 

going great, I love our new hours even though we were cut. Enjoy rest of the 

summer and Moose Hunting Season      

 

Morgan Simeon 
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